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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

June 10, 2002

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

STATE

The hearing scheduled for today on SB 18 in the Assembly Transportation Committee has been postponed until June 17, at the author’s request.  SB 18, a measure authored by Senator Richard Alarcon, includes a transit riders’ Bill of Rights and has been recently amended to guarantee a seat on the MTA Board for the City of San Fernando Valley should the Valley secede from the City of Los Angeles. 
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